Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899
E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk
Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

19 October 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am writing to you about the Middle and Upper School production which will take place at Studio
Theatre, Ashley Road, Salisbury on Wednesday 7, Thursday 8 and Friday 9 November at
7pm. This year we are proud to present Patrick Barlow’s adaptation of John Buchan'’s novel ‘The
39 Steps’.

Tickets will be on sale at £12 (adults) and £6 (concessions) and payment can be made online via
www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email Miss Lloyd on mxl@bws.wilts.sch.uk.

Tickets will be available on the door and will not be available to collect in school.

| do hope that you will feel able to come and enjoy this excellent play and give your support to the
students.

Yours sincerely
Mel Gordon

Head of Drama
mkg@bws.wilts.sch.uk
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